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Norham Road Bridge set to open to traffic Friday 10 August

We have been informed by the contractors that the new Norham Road Bridge is
expected to open to all vehicles from approximately 11am on Friday 10 August.

As with any major engineering scheme there may be some minor snagging works
that will need attention over the next few weeks; we will provide updates whenever
any of these might have an impact on road users, pedestrians or cyclists.

Thank you for your patience whilst this third and final phase of the A1058 Coast
Road improvement scheme has been completed.

For queries about North Tyneside Council’s Coast Road Improvement Scheme,
please email: roads@northtyneside.gov.uk or Tel: (0191) 643 6500.
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